
 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
October 5, 2023 
 
Contact:  
Katie Albertson, Public Information Specialist 
kalbertson@sjgov.org, / 209-468-2351 

 

Statement for Chairman Robert Rickman  
on remembering Senator Dianne Feinstein 

 
Stockton, CA – Chairman Robert Rickman issued the following statement this morning as California 
remembers Senator Dianne Feinstein (D- CA): 
 
 “Senator Dianne Feinstein was a public servant for more than 50 years of her life. Her commitment to 

her community and the state of California should be held in high regard by all of us. Dianne Feinstein was a 

trailblazer for women in public and private life. Her dedication to public service is a reminder to us all the need 

to participate in care for our community, our state and our nation. On behalf of the San Joaquin County Board 

of Supervisors, I want to offer our condolences to her family and friends, and her colleagues in the United 

States Senate. May she rest in peace.”  
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